Sussex Gymnastics County Treasurers Report

From 1 April 2022 to 30 Sept 2022

The 1st half of the year has not seen much competitive activity, only now are the tumble and WA championships getting underway.

Early in the year costs of £900 came through for trampoline competitions held in March which were not expected or accounted for.

There was also an inter county trampoline competition held with Kent which after some chasing added £900 to funds

None of these competitions followed the agreed process of submitting a budget prior to going forward or a post competition report of income and expenditure and in the case of the inter county neither the competition structure or the entry fees were passed through the county.

Training awards totalling £2100 that meet the award criteria have been approved and made to a number of clubs.

In advance of the Sussex championships entry fees have been received and some costs settled, currently the bank account holds those fees of £5500 most of which will be used to pay budgeted expenses after the competitions have been held.

Keith Walter County Treasurer